

## FLORIDA'S SPACE COAST

Tammy Rowe, Clerk to the Board, 400 South Street • P.O. Box 999, Titusville, Florida 32781-0999

Telephone: (321) 637-2001 Fax: (321) 264-6972 Tammy.Rowe@brevardclerk.us



March 27, 2020

MEMORANDUM

TO: Frank Abbate, County Manager

RE: Item I., Discussion of Restrictions Proposed by the Policy Group for Covid-19

Pandemic

The Board of County Commissioners, in special session on March 27, 2020, discussed and directed staff to decline to allocate resources to enforce closure of beaches consistent with the Policy Group decision made on March 26, 2020, and requested that the Brevard County Sheriff's Office similarly choose to use its resources to maximize public safety rather than closing safe public beaches.

Your continued cooperation is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely yours,

BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS SCOTT ELLIS, CLERK

Tammy Rowe, Deputy Clerk

/ds

cc: Each Commissioner

County Attorney
Public Safety Director

Parks and Recreation Director

Sheriff Ivey